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b. Douglas is presently working on a separate airlock design
for the garbage dump. To what extent this effort will be changed to
use either their new design for the scientific airlock as weldicNen
vice versa is unknown.

c. The problem of loads induced by bumping into the cannisters
and/or an extended shaft was pointed out.

d. There was a mockup of the airlock at the meeting and it
displayed very faithfully some of the old complaints raised in the
office - namely high forces and awkward motions for the cam lock
arrangement on the cannister and the knob for the outer pressure
door. It was claimed that this knob has been replaced by a crank
but it was not in evidence. Some of the high force problems may
have been caused by failure of the lubrication and the 2 or 3 year
storage however it certainly bears watching.

e. The old problem of the heat shield plug is no longer with
us of course and on the question of a hole in the micrometeorite
shield it was felt that probably a hole would be Just left in the
shield with no removable cover.

f. It seems that probably each experiment will be more or less
independent of all others so the problems of refitting cannisters and
poking rods through seals should be reduced.

€. The possibility of being able to perform repair and/or main-
tainance on the airlock to increase the likeliness of success during
almost a year in space was mentioned.

Hopefully, from our point of view, the meeting allowed Douglas and
Marshall to hear some of our suggestions before their own design ideas
get frozen too firmly in their minds but I do not expect any major
changes to the design to be forthcoming.
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